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GPV Heat Policy 
 

 
The Heat Policy for all GPV events is as follows:  
 
The Match Committee will refer to the website www.bom.gov.au followed by the nearest location of the site 
to the course where the event is being conducted: e.g. Rye, Rosebud, Berwick, Warburton.  
 
If on the day of the event the predicted maximum temperature for the courses involved exceeds 37 
degrees, OR if Code Red Fire Warnings are published, then the event will be cancelled. The GPV Match 
Committee will try to re-schedule the event if possible. Captains will be notified of the cancellation by 
website, email and/or phone.  
 
When pennant or other inter-club match play events are cancelled, they will be re-scheduled if possible. If 
not possible, the affected teams will be awarded half points 
 
 

http://www.gpv.net.au/
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